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My name is Sarah Grey, and I live at 625 Lucky Pass Rd, Currawang NSW 2580.

I strongly object to the proposal for Veolia to build an incinerator near Tarago, as per the

proposal: Woodlawn ARC: SSD-21184278.

I have observed foul smells in this area on occasion that make my home smell like

rotten eggs. We run a B&B on our property which has been here for many years,

and has been my primary source of income for the past 3 years. With such a smell

on a more continuous basis I could not continue to market a countryside retreat or

charge visitors to stay here. 

Further, I have a disability that makes me hypersensitive to smells, and I

experience bilious migraines triggered by various things including smells. Once an

attack begins, I experience 14+ hours of violent vomiting that effects my entire

physical and mental health. The ongoing burden of battling migraine (in particular)

is heavily evidenced in peer-reviewed research to impact emotional

wellbeing. Approving such a development would therefore heavily impact my

personal physical health, my mental health, and my income.

On top of any personal issues with this development, it would also reduce the

value of my home, and frankly, I was here first. We live in an RU1 zoned

residential area and it should therefore be respected as such.

I don't believe residents of any place should have to repeatedly defend their right

to live peacefully in a residential zone. As it happens, at least three other

commercial developments have attempted (and failed) to build unwanted and

illegal developments in the Currawang area in the last 5 years, and all have been

defeated. Constantly defending my right to live peacefully in this residential zone is

beginning to take its toll. Leave us alone.
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Regards, 

Sarah Grey

625 Lucky Pass Rd

CURRAWANG NSW 2580


